
26 May 2017 

Half Term Monday 29 May-Friday 2 June 

Year 8 Parents’ Evening Thursday 22 June 

Parent Forum Thursday 22 June 

Year 11 Prom Friday 23 June 

Year 6 Transfer Day Thursday 6 July 

Sports Day Tuesday 11 July 

Lower School Prizegiving Thursday 13 July 

Activities Weekend Friday 14—Monday 17 July 

Rewards Day  Wednesday 19 July 

End of Term  Wednesday 19 July 12.30pm 

Next week is: SILVERSILVERSILVER 

The Pack by Tom Pow  
'Floris is all that keeps Victor in the human world, 
the only tenderness he allows in his heart. He will 
do all he can to find her and, if he doesn't, yes, he 
will die as a dog . . .'  

 Year 10 Work 

Shadowing Forms 

need to be returned 

to tutors as soon as 

possible.   
 

Thank you.  

(ÅÒÔÆÏÒÄÓÈÉÒÅ -ÕÓÉÃ 3ÅÒÖÉÃÅ ÃÏÓÔÓ ÈÁÖÅ 
ÉÎÃÒÅÁÓÅÄȟ ÔÈÅÒÅÆÏÒÅ ÔÈÅ ÓÃÈÏÏÌÓ ÍÕÓÉÃ 
ÔÕÉÔÉÏÎ ÃÈÁÒÇÅÓ ÆÒÏÍ 3ÅÐÔÅÍÂÅÒ ΤΡΣΩ ÁÒÅȡ 

Á ΤΡ ÍÉÎÕÔÅÓ ÇÒÏÕÐ ÌÅÓÓÏÎÓ ΔΩΩ ÐÅÒ ÔÅÒÍ 

Á ΣΧ ÍÉÎÕÔÅÓ ÉÎÄÉÖÉÄÕÁÌ ÌÅÓÓÏÎÓ ΔΣΣΡȢΡΡ ÐÅÒ ÔÅÒÍ 

Á ΤΡ ÍÉÎÕÔÅÓ ÉÎÄÉÖÉÄÕÁÌ ÌÅÓÓÏÎÓ  ΔΣΦΪȢΧΡ ÐÅÒ ÔÅÒÍ 

If you are able to donate any old rags 
or tea towels to the Art Department 
we would be very grateful.  We use 

them for cleaning tables, pallets, etc., 
so we need lots¦Thank you!  

Adeyfield School has a long association of working with 
charities to inspire and engage students in being active 
citizens within our community.  So, at the moment all 
Year 8 students are pitching their ideas to Ăwină the 
chance to represent one of four charities to raise 
awareness, resources and money. On Wednesday 12 
July, there will be a pop-up Oxfam shop, a food 
collection for DENS, fund raising for Iain Rennie and of 
course the Annual Mencap Prom.  As to who will be 
hosting each event - keep your eyes peeled.  There will 
be more information and events to follow. 

 

In order to make it easier for students to 

access the photocopiers/printers in the 

corridors, they are now able to purchase a ôswipe cardõ  from Resources for 80p.  

Students will no longer have to log into the device manually, instead they can swipe 

their card and release printing or use the photocopying function. 

Miss Costello and Mr Halladey would like to let History and Geography GCSE 
students know that there will be no revision over half term, however, History will 
have a breakfast club with Miss Costello on Monday 5 June in room 34 from 7.30am, and Mr 
Halladey will be running an exam prep lunch on Tuesday 6 June in room 31 from 1.00pm.                   
We hope to see you there! 

Sam and Gabby, students in 
Year 9, with their excellent 

research and completed work 
about the holocaust. 

Last weekõs attendance                 

15 Mayñ19 May 


